
13 November 2014 

REPORT OF THE MONITORING OFFICER 
 

9.1    Review of the Member Code of Conduct and Associated 
 Arrangements 
 
 The Monitoring Officer submits a report that seeks the approval of Full 

Council to the revised “Code” and “Arrangements” for dealing with 
complaints against Members and co-opted Members under the 
Localism Act 2011. 

 
A copy of the covering report and the Code of Conduct for Members is 
attached. 
 
Also attached is a minute extract from the meeting of the Standards 
Committee held on 8 October 2014. 
 
Full Council is asked to accept the changes to the Code and the 
Arrangements. The changes were presented to the Standards 
Committee at its meeting on 8th October 2014 (and subsequently 
finalised by e-mail) and the amendments attached reflect the changes 
agreed by Standards Committee 

  

 
Kamal Adatia,  

Monitoring Officer 


